

September 2018 newsletter

#25ReasonsWeBuild: Because this home is a sanctuary



At Flatirons Habitat for Humanity, we work to help families build strength, stability, and self-reliance. After partnering with Flatirons Habitat more than two decades ago, Helen has watched her family flourish. Check out our latest blog post to see how a Habitat home made a difference in the lives of Helen and her four children.

Read Helen's story now



Welcome to our new AmeriCorps National members

This month we welcomed Jorge and Zach to our construction team. Over the next year they will act as Construction Crew Leaders, overseeing operations on the construction site as we move forward with several new builds.

Read more



Thank you to Foothills United Way for their Day of Caring

The Flatirons Habitat ReStore had a great time participating in Foothills United Way's annual Day of Caring. A huge thanks to the volunteers from Oracle who helped revitalize the ReStore and everyone at United Way who worked to make the Day of Caring happen.



We're making progress at our King's Ridge build site!

Framing is going up at our King's Ridge site. If you want to help make magic like this happen, make sure you check out volunteer opportunities at King's Ridge and Palo Park! Construction will be going strong throughout the fall and winter months.

View volunteer opportunities



We're seeking a helping hand in the administrative office

If you'd like to contribute to our cause but construction isn't your cup of tea, consider joining our team as an office volunteer. We're looking for someone to help out with light administrative work in our Lafayette office for a few hours each month. Contact Jenny Ray at jray@flatironshabitat.org for more information.





